
 

Seymour Conservation Commission/Aquifer Protection Agency  

Thursday, March 1, 2012   

Regular Meeting Minutes  

Commission Members Present: Peter Jezierny, Chairman, John Hatfield, Steve Kulas, Robert Enquist Jr.  

Commission Members Absent:  Al Cocchia  

Others Present: Larry Secor, Nafis & Young  

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman at 6:30 P.M.  

Pledge of Allegiance was recited  

 

Motion  to accept the minutes from the meeting of January  5, 2012 by Mr. Kulas ; Second by Mr. 

Hatfield. Motion Passed with all in Favor.  

Robert Enquist, Jr.  has joined the  commission to fill out the remainder of Ron Skurat’s term. Welcome 

Mr. Enquist.   

 

Discussion occurred on the Great Hill Reservoir project. It is currently in limbo as it awaits more funding. 

Many funding sources are looking for a partnership with another non-profit. One of the first things, 

should be to protect the dam with buoys and then work backwards from there.  Working on the road 

and cleaning up brush. Mr. Secor will review quotes on Fencing. Mr. Jezierny noted we might be able to 

obtain some open space funds to accomplish. Mr. Jezierny will also contact public works to try to get 

their assistance on the project.  

Mr. Skurat had previously nominated THULE,for the Aquarion Environmental Champion Award, will 

hope to get more information on the progress of the nomination for all the help they have given the 

commission  

Mr. Secor noted that we are still awaiting the receipt of the APA notification forms from Chaves Bakery.  

Mr. Jezierny is going to look into purchasing a sign for Eagle Scout Landing & Pavilion out of other 

purchased services.  

 

The next meeting will take place on Thursday April 5, 2012 at 6:30 P.M.  

Motion to adjourn the meeting was presented by Mr. Hatfield; Second by Mr. Kulas at 7:15.  

Respectfully Submitted by:  

Jay Hatfield  

Recording Secretary  

 


